BOARD FOR BARBERS & COSMETOLOGY
TATTOO AND BODY PIERCING REGULATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING

MINUTES OF MEETING

The Board for Barbers & Cosmetology Tattoo and Body Piercing Regulations Committee
met on Monday, April 1, 2019 at 10:00 a.m., at the Offices of the Department of Professional
and Occupational Regulation, 9960 Mayland Drive, Training Room 1, Richmond, Virginia.
The following Board members were present:

Oanh “Tina” Dang
Gilda Acosta

DPOR staff present for the meeting included:
Stephen Kirschner, Regulatory Operations Administrator

Tamika Rodriguez, Licensing Operations Administrator
Cathy Clark, Administrative Assistant

Ms. Acosta called the meeting to order at 10:07 a.m. Call To Order
There was no public comment. Public Comment
Mr. Kirschner provided the Committee members and staff with an Discussion —

annotated copy of the proposed Tattoo Regulations for review. The copy Requirements for
included the proposed regulations as previously approved by the Board and Transferring
additional revisions recommended by the general public and industry Hours From One
representatives. School To Another

The Committee reviewed each recommended revision and agreed, by
consensus, to include or remove each item in the final revised regulations
that will be moved forward through the regulatory review process.

Ms. Dang initiated a discussion about considering the creation of a master
permanent cosmetic tattooer curriculum for tattoo schools. The Committee
agreed to address the subject at a future Committee meeting.

Mr. Kirschner directed the Committee’s attention to a handout of tattoo
performance standards. The members briefly reviewed the handout and
agreed to add further discussion of the standards to a future Committee
agenda.
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There being no other discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 12:18 p.m.  Adjourn
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Lonnie Quesenberry, Board Chair g




